
        

 

 

CAMPUS SCHOOL IIT KANPUR 

Notice  
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for students on 19th  and 20th  December 2019 as per the orders 

received from DM. Winter vacations will start from Monday.  

 

 

Thanks, 
   
Principal 
 


